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INCLEMENT WEATHER Notice
Information for Families & Staff
During the time of the season when inclement 
weather may affect the safety and welfare 
of students and staff and, in particular, when 
extreme weather events have the potential to 
cause classes to be postponed or some School 
District 46 services to be suspended, current 
information will be updated continuously on: 
•	 The district website (sd46.bc.ca) 
•	 Facebook and X (@SD46SC)
The district will also provide 91.7 Coast FM  with
information about the status of our facilities and
transportation services.
In addition, families and staff will receive a phone
message and email notification.
To learn more, visit https://bit.ly/sd46snow. 
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